
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
The Kendall Extension Study Project Team, in coordination with Metra, invite you to an 
open house regarding the extension of commuter rail service into Kendall County. The 
Kendall Extension Study has been initiated to study the feasibility of extending the BNSF 
commuter rail line beyond its existing terminus in Aurora. This study will examine new 
outlying yard locations in addition to new commuter rail stations at Montgomery, Oswego, 
Yorkville, Plano and Sandwich, Illinois.

Two identical open house meetings will provide an opportunity for attendees to learn 
about the overall project including the study elements and station location options. The 
open house format will allow the public to learn about the study, view exhibits and provide 
comments. While there is no formal presentation, project staff will be available to answer 
questions. Please feel free to drop in anytime.

For general questions or comments, please email: KendallExtension@metrarr.com

KENDALL EXTENSION STUDY

Metrarail.com/kendallextension

For questions about accessibility or to request accommodations,
contact KendallExtension@metrarr.com or call Noelle Lloyd at 630-534-6400 ext. 109. 

Advance notice of at least 72 hours is required.

OPEN HOUSE 2
Tuesday, December 3, 2019

4:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
Oswego Village Hall

100 Parkers Mill
Oswego, IL 60543

OPEN HOUSE 1
Monday, December 2, 2019

4:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
Plano Community Library District

15 West North Street
Plano, IL 60545


